
 

 

29th April 2022 

 

Jubilee and Bowling Green’s birthday  

Dear Parents, Carers and Children,  

We are planning an exciting day across school to celebrate the upcoming Queen’s 

Platinum Jubilee in May. We are tying this day of fun and celebratory activities in with 

our Jubilee Picnic lunch of posh sandwiches and celebratory cakes on Wednesday 

25th May. On this day, children may come to school wearing red, white and blue 

(please ensure clothing is suitable for outdoor activities).  

During the morning, each class will be taking a decade of the Queen’s reign to 

explore in depth – be it Beatlemania in the 1960s, 50s fashions, food from the 80s or 

design work from the ‘noughties’. We will be creating a school-long timeline to walk 

along these decades. At lunch time, we are hoping to host a street party outdoors. 

Another celebration we need to recognise is that of Bowling Green’s birthday! This 

year marks the 140th year of our wonderful school and so, during the afternoon on 

25th May, children will be in House Teams – from Reception to Year 6 - for further 

exciting activities about our school and community. 

It promises to be a great day and we all hope it will be a day children remember for a 

long, long time.    

With best wishes,  

  

Jamie Stuttard 

Principal 

 
 

 

https://bowlinggreenacademy.org.uk/
https://greatheightstrust.org.uk/

